
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

We do appreciate your wish to bring in treats to recognize birthdays and special occasions.  

Due to the number of life threatening food allergies and our commitment to improve 

health and wellness, edible treats of any kind are not permitted.  If you would like to send 

in a non-edible treat, please contact the homeroom teacher.  

 

See below for some good suggestions! 

 
 

Exceptions to this are the 3 scheduled parties (Halloween, Christmas, Valentines Day)   

 

See guidelines below: 

 

1. Treats should only be brought in when requested for scheduled parties.  Permitted 

foods may vary from classroom to classroom based upon student health issues. 

 

2. Scheduled parties will be announced by classroom teachers. 

 

3. Treats will be served after the lunch period or at the end of the day when possible. 

 

 


